
We welcome you to complete the 
APS Family Engagement Survey.

This digital survey is designed to measure how your school is working
with families and the community to positively impact student

achievement and success.

This will take 10 to 15 minutes to complete

We also asking  for feedback on Student Calendar for 
School Years 25-26, 26-27, 27-28

https://tinyurl.com/APSFamilySurvey

Use your cell phone camera to Scan the QR Code

The survey will be open to families from
November 6, 2023 to December 8, 2023.


